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GOLF NOTES 

September's golf tournament will 
find us at Newark CC. Jim Kelley, 
CGCS, will have his course well-
prepared for our first Superinten-
dent-Greens Chairman or Club 
Official Tournament. The match 
will be at 1:30 with a shotgun 
start. 

The field will be limited to 68 
players—first come, first served. 
The team must consist of a super-
intendent and a club official— 
greens chairman, member of the 
club's board, or club owner, etc. 
The tournament will be a better 
ball of team, both net and gross. 
Full USGA handicap will be 
given. Please call Newark pro 
shop for reservations: 302-368-
7008. 
Golfer-of-the-year scores. The 
following are points accumulated 
through July's tournament: (1) 
Scott Wagner—90; (2) Mike 
Gilmore—80; (3) Lentz Wheeler 
and Ron Hawkins—70; (5) Bill 
Shirk, Sean Remington, George 
Renault, and Kirk Intermill—60; 
(9) Mike Evans, Jim Halley, Greg 
Rosenthal, and Lester Tanner—50. 
Twelve others at 40 points or less. 

See Golf Notes, page 5, col. 3 

Ke i th P i t c h f o r d • M i c h a e l G u e r c i n 
Urban Forester/Consultants 

BRANCHES TREE EXPERTS 

• Profess ional Arbor is ts & Entomolog is t 
• T ree Ma in tenance Cont racts 
• Pruning • Fert i l izing • Tree Remova l 
• Gypsy Moth Spray ing • Elm Trea tment 
• Integrated Pest Managemen t 
• Tree Invetory • S tump Remova l • Spray ing 

LOW WINTER RATES 
CALL FOR CONSULTATIONS 

M A R Y L A N D V I R G I N I A 

(301)589-6181 (703) 243-8509 
• L i c e n s e d • I n s u r e d 

PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 

Everyone had 
a great time at 
the MAAGCS 
picnic at Bret-
ton Woods. 
Larry Ott, our 
host, provided 
for our every 
need, and our 
families as well. It was a typically 
hot, humid day with thunder-
showers but everyone stayed dry 
and certainly had enough to eat 
and drink. Special thanks to Mark 
Merrick, director of Social and 
Benevolence, for all his efforts in 
making this picnic a success. 
There was plenty of time to talk to 
fellow superintendents and meet 
their families and I hope you all 
took advantage of the opportunity 
to do so. 

Ladies Night is coming up 
soon—October 9—and Mark 
Merrick has planned a unique 
evening. We sailed the seas last 
year and are seeing the mountains 
by rail this year. I'm wondering 
where Mark is flying us next year 
for $70. All kidding aside, the 
ladies nights are a huge success so 
please take the opportunity to 
show your best friend how special 
she is and join us on the train to 
Thurmont. If she put up with you 
this summer, you know she 
deserves a treat. 

The next meeting will be at 
Newark Country Club in Newark, 
De. Our host is Jim Kelley, long-
time supporter and active member 
of our association. He is just over 
the Maryland line and it is a 
pleasure to be invited there for a 
meeting. Please make the special 
attempt to attend and meet fellow 
superintendents from the Eastern 
shore and Delaware area. It is a 
luncheon meeting so pay close 
attention to details in this issue. 

Steve Potter 
President, MAAGCS 


